
Dear Families,  

I hope that you are all well and that your children are enjoying being back at school as much as we 

are enjoying seeing all their smiling faces again. 

Not much to share with you this week. However, I would like to remind you about a couple of things 

for next Friday. Friday 26th March will be birthday party day for all pupils with birthdays in January, 

February and March. Those children will be able to attend school in their party clothes for the day.  

The party will take place in the hour immediately after lunch as school finishes for Easter at 2pm 

next Friday. This finish time is for all children including those who leave on school transport. Your 

child will be collected by the bus at 2pm. Please ensure that there is someone to meet them from 

the bus. 

Wishing you a sunshiny weekend 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated SChools 

 


